
 

March 4, 2020 
 
The Saratoga Town Board met at 6:00 p.m. in the town office.  Chairman Rickaby called the 
meeting to order.  Passineau was absent.  The meeting was officially noticed on February 27, 
2020. 
 
Forbes made a motion to approve the minutes for the February 19th, 2020 Town Board 
meeting.   Heeg seconded it.  Motion passed unanimously. 
 
Frank made a motion to grant the Short Term Rental License for River Cottage-Tim Wolf, 
located at 10927 Sandy Springs Drive, Nekoosa.  Heeg seconded it.  Motion passed 
unanimously.   
 
Heeg made a motion to grant the operator’s licenses for Sarah Kucharski, Lynn Winters, and 
Bobbi Lindsey.  Forbes seconded it.  Motion passed unanimously. 
 
The Board approved the Town purchasing pizza for election workers on Election days. 
 

Billie-Jo Kester gave the Treasurer report.   
 
Brandon Burroughs gave the Constable’s report.   
February 26, 2020-Kenneth VanStedum-will abide by Town Ordinance and pay fine of $200 
plus costs. 
February 27, 2020-Barry Pio-has agreed to build a fence of correct materials to be installed by 
June 1, 2020. 
 
Correspondences were read.  
 
Criste Greening would like the Town Board to submit a resolution in opposition for the 
proposed Livestock Siting Law legislation.  She is concerned that it could take away local 
control.  Criste will research and forward information to the Town Board. 
 
The Town will not resell Town flags.  If a person would like to purchase a Town flag, they may 
purchase directly from the company. 
 
Frank made a motion to approve the bills paid.   Heeg seconded it.  Motion passed 
unanimously. 
 
Forbes made a motion to adjourn the meeting.  Heeg seconded it.  Motion passed 
unanimously.  The meeting adjourned at 6:55 p.m. 
 
Heidi Kawleski, Town Clerk 


